
We are Champions for Christ! 
February 13, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
Thank you for your understanding with closing school Tuesday and Wednesday this week. Fr. Keith 
and I discussed the attendance rate of students and staff and felt it necessary to deep clean and 
sanitize the school. Please remember that student health is our main concern. Please remember to 
call the school office at 419-472-1121 to report student absences. Classdojo messages do not always 
get to the office in a timely manner because teachers are busy first thing in the morning. If you 
know in the evening or before 7:00 a.m. you may leave a message on the answering machine. 
 
**Due to the weather, Registration Help Night for this evening is moved to Tuesday, February 18 from 
3:00-7:00 p.m. The office staff will also be in from 7:00 a.m.-2:45 p.m. Friday, February 14 during 
conferences to drop off registration packets.   
 
All registration materials, including the $100 are due by Friday, February, 21.  Sunday, March 2 is 
Open House and new families will be given open seats.  If your packet is missing something it will 
come back to you with a note on what is still needed. If it is complete you will receive a receipt of 
acceptance and payment.  
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

●​ Friday, February 14- NO SCHOOL- Parent/Teacher Conferences in student classrooms, 
except Kindergarten who will be in the gym. Office open for Registration packets  

●​ Monday, February 17- NO SCHOOL- Presidents’ Day 
●​ Tuesday, February 18- Valentine’s Day celebrations after lunch 
●​ Tuesday, February 18- Registration Help and Payment Night- 3:00-7:00 p.m. 
●​ Friday, February 21- REGISTRATION DUE WITH PAYMENT 
●​ Monday-Thursday, February 24-27- Book Fair- Teachers will communicate student 

shopping times soon. 
●​ Sunday, March 2- Open House 12:00-2:00-New families may register for open seats 
●​ Wednesday, March 5- Ash Wednesday- The beginning of Lent 
●​ Friday, March 7- First Fish Fry-No After School Care on Fridays during Lent 

 
Have a wonderful weekend!                                                                      
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
In Christ, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“All things are possible if you just believe.” Mark 9:23 

http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

